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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 

 

Subject:  South Airfield Drive Tunnel Maintenance  and Detour 

 

Date: August 11, 2017 

 

 

   Effective Saturday, August 26 through Sunday, August 27 

 TEMPORARY TUNNEL CLOSURE 

 Beginning early Saturday morning, August 26th, KCAB personnel will begin maintenance on the South 

Airfield tunnel. The tunnel will remain closed for the duration of the work over a two-day period. 

Drivers should be alert to speed and the detour routing using Wendel Ford Blvd and service road 

around the DHL ramp and facilities. All work is anticipated to be completed by Sunday evening, August 

27th.  

 

 Temporary electronic signage along with normal maintenance signage will be in place during work 

hours to alert all drivers. Please be vigilant to workers during this maintenance event. 

South Airfield Tunnel Closure 

August 26th – 27th 


